
4’S CLASS MARCH NEWSLETTER 

We have lots of fun topics to cover in March! We will celebrate National Reading Month by reading 

some of my favorite picture books and learning about animals and the different habitats where they 

live. We also will be taking the bus to the fire station for a field trip this month. Please see details 

below. Continue to check the calendar for the Letter of the Week when it is your child’s turn for 

show and tell. We have had some very creative items, which are helping tremendously with our 

phonological awareness!  

 

NATIONAL READING MONTH  
Saturday, March 2nd is Read Across America Day, which kicks off National Reading 

Month. So, we will begin March talking about authors and illustrators and reading 

some wonderful, award-winning books. This is a great opportunity to check some 

books out from the library and snuggle up with your child to read some favorite books 

together! 

FIRE STATION FIELD TRIP 

On Thursday, March 14th, we will visit Kirkland Fire Station 24 (across the street from 

Juanita Elementary). We will take the city bus from Finn Hill to the Fire Station where 

our students will receive a tour of the fire station and learn about fire safety. We are 

asking parents to pick up their students at Fire Station 24 at 12:30pm this day. 

If this will be a problem, please contact me ASAP so that we can make alternate 

arrangements.  

EASTER  
Easter is on March 31st this year, which means we will celebrate with a special telling 

of the Easter story by Ms. Laura during Seeds on Tuesday, March 26th and a small 

Easter Egg Hunt on the preschool lawn on Thursday, April 28th at 12:30pm. Parents 

are welcome to join for the egg hunt, and I will be looking for at least one parent to 

help hide eggs on the playground. If you would like to contribute to the celebration, 

please sign-up to bring an item here:  

4's EASTER CELEBRATION 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kA4cgErcX0mSuJ-IfDV-aKpPlJNBQrhtI5lJH0P6WIA/edit?usp=sharing

